
March 15th, 2022  
 
The University of British Columbia 
2329 West Mall, Vancouver 
Vancouver, British Columbia 
 
Dear AMS Council & Committee,  
 
Re: Engl 301 Formal Report Questionnaire 
 
I am Daniel Kim, an undergraduate student at UBC engaged in a technical writing project. The 
purpose of this email is to gain a more refined understanding of the current situation of the 
transportation system in place at UBC. Through the questionnaire, I will utilize the responses to 
thoroughly investigate ways of improving the transportation experience for all members of the 
UBC community. Coupled with the data through a survey conducted amongst the UBC community 
and a literature review, this questionnaire will serve greatly towards my goal of enhancing the 
experience of UBC. This questionnaire will contain six questions that can be answered in point 
form and take roughly 15 minutes. 
 
Thank you, I appreciate your generosity in taking the time to participate in my survey.  
 

1) What is UBC stance on the increase in price fares for transportation such as gas prices, 
parking passes, bus passes, and rental-car?  

2) Are there are plans in place for UBC to help mitigate this increase in prices? If so, what 
are they? 

3) UBC has been partnered with Tanslink that allows students access to the student and staff 
UPASS? Would UBC consider partnering up with car-rental companies such as Evo that 
offer student and staff discounts? 

4) Would UBC be open to re-negotiating with currently partners transportation 
organizations to lower the costs to help mitigate the rising cost of living in Vancouver?  

5) What is the most effective way for students and staff members to voice their concerns 
and make suggestions for this particular issue?  

6) Approximately, how much time would it for these plans to come into place? In your 
opinion, is it feasible? 

 
 
 
Best,  
 
Daniel Kim 


